
Canning Walk, Percival Road 
and Carpark A will be partially 

closed due to roadworks. 
Please take note of the following 
traffic diversions from 18 Nov to 

22 Nov 2024:

Please contact 1800-471-7300 for 
any queries.

Thank you for your understanding.

Partial lane closure 
on 18/11

Carpark A closure & 
partial lane closure 

on 19/11

Left lane closure 
on 20/11

Carpark A closure & right 
lane closure on 21/11

Partial lane closure 
on 22/11
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